. Feedback Form

Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
‘ o 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9
" Tel: 250-492-0237 / Email:

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: 12022.003-DVP
FROM: Name: %Q\U’QU SREWICE
(please print)
Street Address:

Fel 16 (2022
RE: Development Variance Permit (DVP) Application
268 Creekview Rd, Electoral Area “I”

My comments / concerns are:
[:I I do support the proposed variances at 268 Creekview Rd

l:] I do support the proposed variances at 268 Creekview Rd, subject to the comments listed
below.

[z( I do not support the proposed variances at 268 Creekview Rd.

All written submissions will be considered by the Regional District Board 7
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Feedback Forms must be be submitted to the RDOS office prior to the Board meeting upon which this Dvp

application is considered.
All representations will be made public when they are included in the Board Agenda.

i ion i bligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen takes seriously. Our practices h. g
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roprie , use
7.

P f this information please contact: Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC v2A Slg, 250-492-023

or disclosure o




_ . Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
OKANAGAN. 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5)9

SIMILKAMEEN Tel: 250-492-0237 / Email: plannins@rdos.be.ca

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: 12022.003-DVP
FROM: Name: WRLen HQLM&% ETD.
{please print)
Street Address: : ' )
.RE:

Development Variance Permit (DVP) Application
268 Creekview Rd, Electoral Area “p

My comments’/ concerns are:

D I do support the proposed variances at 268 Creekview Rd.

M I do support the proposed variances at 268

Creekview Rd, subject to the comments listed
below.

ﬁ I do not support the proposed variances at 268 Creekview Rd.
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Feedback Forms must be be submitted to the RDOS office prior to the Board meeting upon which this DvP
application is considered.
All representations will be made public when they are included in the Board Agenda.
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Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: DVP Application No.1202022.003-DVP 268 Creekview Road

From: Sylvain Marino

Sent: February 24, 2022 9:59 AM

To: Planning Group <planning@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: DVP Application No.1202022.003-DVP 268 Creekview Road

To RDOS

Hello

We Dr Jung and Dr Marino , the owners of the duplex located at xxx Creekview Rd. are responding to the
variance requested at 268 Creekview Rd

There already exists a parking and snow removal problem associated with the Cul-de-Sac at Creekview Rd
We feel that the requested variance will accentuate this problem and therefore we are against the
implementation of this Variance.

Sincerely

Dr Jung

Dr Marino



